


 
 
 

Response: No, it is not a retrofit as the work being done is not a recognized retrofit kit.   
 
Question #2: Is simply replacing a missing copper ground wire considered a “field modification?’ 
 
Response: No response, the submitted will need to resubmit this question and define what they are 
trying to do.  What type of fixtures are they and if the field modification is code compliant.  
 
Question #3: If the answer to either of these questions is ‘no’, is a licensed electrician legally able to 
replace the missing grounding wire and rehang our fixtures? 
 
Response: No response, unable to be answered collectively.  This will be sent back to the requestor 
due to lack of specificity. 
  
Question #4: Does the fixture pictured in the first illustration, with UL stickers and original grounding 
mechanism attached meet code? 
 
Response: No response, unable to be answered collectively.  This will be sent back to the requestor 
due to lack of specificity. 
  
Question #5: If the answer to question three or four is no, are you able to direct us to an approved 
resource who can help us? 
 
Response: No response, not within the realm of the committee to answer this.  
 
If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Larry S. Fisher, Chairman 
Board of Fire Prevention Regulations 

 




